

Fuel Cycle Information Exchange (FCIX) 2008 Pre-Registration Form

Submit this registration form before June 1, 2008. The registration form can be e-mailed to James Smith at james.smith@nrc.gov or Phyllis Jenifer at phyllis.jenifer@nrc.gov mailed to James Smith, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Mail Stop: EB02C040M, Washington, DC 20555, or faxed to 301-492-3359. For additional information, please contact James Smith at 301-492-3234.

Name	 	 	
Title			
Affiliation			
Address			
Country			
Email			
Phone			

Pre-registration by e-mailing the staff contacts listed above is recommended to facilitate the distribution of meeting information and preparation of identification badges; however, on-site registration will be allowed on the days of the meeting.

Submitting this information is voluntary. Your submission consents to its use as set forth in NRC's <u>Privacy Policy</u>.